
Getting things done – Seabraes
#dundeewestend

Many thanks to all the residents who contacted me about the tree damage at
Seabraes following the recent Storm Malik.

One tree has sadly been uprooted and another is leaning badly.

I took this up with the City Council’s Head of Environment and have been
promised that the department has added Seabraes to the sites where action is
required following – initially – Storm Arwen and subsequent high winds.
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